
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 23, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Rotary Club of Wichita Falls North matching grant for Texoma Gives 2020  

Amount - $2,000.00 

Date received funding Texoma Gives – September 10, 2020 

 
 
 
Dear members of Rotary North, 
 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of River Bend Nature Center, thank you for 

your matching grant of $2,000 during the 2020 Texoma Gives event. We received dollar 

for dollar match for a total equaling $4,000. We used this funding for our educational 

programs – Science Saturday and Zoom educational presentations with WFISD during 

Covid.  This funding allowed free educational science programming for our community. 

 
 

Through your thoughtfulness, River Bend will continue to provide educational and 

environmental programs and resources for the benefit of the communities we serve. Your 

commitment to River Bend and our programs is appreciated. We are all excited about 

what River Bend has in its future and thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Liz Martin 
Executive Director 
 

 

 

 

 

Consider leaving a charitable bequest in your Will to River Bend Nature Center. 
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